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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 110998 
Received: 1/26/2017 10:38:09 AM 
Message:
WEB ID: 110998 AT:01-26-2017 at 10:38 AM
Related Case Number:
TYPE: Complaint
NAME: Mr. Mark Sullivan
CONTACT SENDER ? No
MAILING ADDRESS:

6000 Cooper Rd.
Westerville , Ohio 43081
USA

PHONE INFORMATION:

Home: (no home phone provided?)
Alternative: 614-259-5329
Fax: 614-890-5056

E-MAIL: mark.sullivan@vineyardcolumbus.org
INDUSTRY:Electric
ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

(no utility company name provided?)
(no account name provided?)
(no service address provided?)
(no service phone number provided?)
(no account number provided?)

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION:
The injustice of the current sub-metering arrangement is unbelievable. This enables the
companies to exploit the poor, period. Please grant these apartment renters the same consumer
protection I enjoy as a home owner.
 
 

Terry S. Bell
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Chief Customer Education and Contact Division
(614) 995-9087
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Summary: Public Comment in support of sub metering regulation filed on behalf of concerned
consumer, Mark Sullivan electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Staff
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